
From: Scott Jaburek <scott@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 2:29 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 

Subject: Re: Alderman Ramirez-Rosa Trip information 

  

  

Good afternoon Steve, 

  

The alderman's itinerary did not change from what was previously reported. Additionally, he was not 

offered a per diem, honorarium, or any swag. 

  

Please let me know if you need any more information.  

  

From: Scott Jaburek <scott@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 1:34 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 

Subject: Alderman Ramirez-Rosa Trip information 

  

  

The alderman will be participating in a trip paid for by the Alternative Schools Network where he will 

participate in informational workshops regarding youth employment and education. He will be arriving in 

Los Angeles on Tuesday April 2nd on United flight 2234, and arrive back in Chicago on Friday 4/5 on 

United Flight 1069. He will be staying in the Georgian Hotel at 1415 Ocean Ave Santa Monica, CA.  

  

Please let me know if you need any other information pre-trip.  

  

Thank you! 
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-- 

Scott Jaburek (he/him) 

Deputy Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa 

773-887-3772 

2934 N Milwaukee Ave 

Sign up for our newsletter here! 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 

 

  

-- 

Scott Jaburek (he/him) 

Deputy Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa 

773-887-3772 

2934 N Milwaukee Ave 

Sign up for our newsletter here! 
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